
 
 
Temecula e-mail 
 
 
For the past umpteen years, Dennis Botch has been organizing the Titan’s golf trip to 
Temecula.  He has decided to retire.  I have agreed to take on this trip if there are sufficient 
Titans who want to play 3 days of golf there as well as enjoy the special camaraderie.  
Dennis and I believe that we will need 40 golfers (which could be 32 men and 8 significant 
others) to enable us to get reasonable rates at the courses and hotel.   
 
This trip will be discussed at the general membership meeting after golf on January 30th. 
 
In the meantime, to help with the trip planning in advance of the meeting, it would be 
appreciated if all Titans respond to me at weil89052@gmail.com with their answer to this 
question.   
 
Would you like to go to Temecula this year? 

o YES, I might go (or will go). 
o MAYBE I’d go if you could convince me. 
o NO, I will not be going. 

 
If YES, AND you are bringing a guest or significant other who will play golf, please indicate 
the number of players. 
 
To assist you in making a decision, below is a summary of the possible trip and the estimated 
costs.  Please understand that no contact has been made with the hotel and golf courses yet, 
so it cannot be definitively stated if rooms or courses will be available or if the cost estimates 
are accurate.  We will do our best to get the lowest possible rates. 
 
We really want to encourage Titans to join us there.  If you have any further questions, please 
contact me at weil89052@gmail.com or 702-328-9151. 
 
Looking forward to a great trip. 
 
Dave 
 

Proposed Temecula Trip 
 

o Dates:  August 20-24. Arrive on Sunday, play on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 
Depart on Thursday.  Note that the following week is prior to Labor Day, so we would 
not recommend delaying the trip into that week. 

o Hotel:  Embassy Suites. A block of rooms would be set aside. Rate last year was 
$139 per night including tax for a standard king.  Expect to pay between $140-160 this 
year. 

 Includes breakfast each day and cocktail party in the evenings. 
 Pechanga would probably cost about $30-40 more per night. 

o Golf: Play Pechanga one day and two other courses to be determined (yes, we 
understand that some courses are not acceptable to some players). Cost last year 

Titans Trip to Temecula 2023 



including awards and bag fees was $275.  The estimated cost this year would be 
about $310-320.   

 Costs for the women would be less based on the days that they would play.  
 If we were to play Pechanga twice the cost would increase by about $60. 

o Awards Dinner: On Wednesday evening at Old Bailys in Old Town. Estimated cost 
would be about $55.  A new steakhouse is opening next to the hotel in April.  But we 
have no idea if they would have a room for our banquet. This will require investigation. 

o Significant Others: They are invited to join us and many do.  Some will play golf and 
some will just join us for the celebration. Contact will be made to one of the women 
golfers to help with the organization of the trip. 

 


